
 

Lewisham  
Tree trimming for electrical safety 

Saturday 22 May 

What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains is undertaking vegetation maintenance at 54 Thomas Street, Lewisham on Saturday 22 May. 

 

Safety around our electricity network is one of Sydney Trains key 
priorities. Keeping vegetation, particularly tree branches, clear of 
powerlines and power poles helps prevent injury to people and damage to 
property. It also reduces the possibility of interruption to train services 
occurring.  
 

The vegetation clearance will: 

 Minimise the possibility of accidental electrocution 

 Reduce the risk of fires caused by electricity 

 Reduce the risk of power interruptions caused by branches 
touching overhead wires. 
 

We understand this work will have an impact on you and we appreciate your patience and understanding 

How this affects you 

Noise 

 These works may create additional noise during the day and night. We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause. 

 Work will take place between 7am and 3.30pm on Saturday 22 May. 

 

Traffic and Parking 

 Traffic controllers will be on duty throughout the works to assist motorists and pedestrians. 
 While we will park our vehicles inside the rail corridor wherever possible, please be aware that on-street parking may be 

limited near worksites. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 

Contact us  
For upcoming work  

transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity.   

To report environmental concerns (24hours) 1300 656 999 

 

Palm to prune 


